
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

6th RENEWABLE ENERGY  
POSTGRADUATE SYMPOSIUM 

 

First Announcement & Call for Abstracts 
 

5 & 6 September 2016 
 

The Centre for Renewable and Sustainable Energy Studies in collaboration with University of Fort 
Hare is hosting the annual national postgraduate symposium to provide masters’ and doctoral 
students the opportunity to present their research.  In 2016 the focus of the symposium will be on 
wind, ocean, bio-energy,  solar, PV and CSP, renewable energy finance and renewable energy 
policy. The programme will be communicated in due course. 
 

All academics and students with an interest in renewable and sustainable energy are welcome to 
attend. Students that will present their work will be required to submit abstracts that will be 
published on the Centre’s website at: http://crses.sun.ac.za/service-conferences. Abstracts will be 
published in a book of abstracts.  
 
Date and Venue 
5 & 6 September 2016 
University of Fort Hare Senate Chambers, Alice, Eastern Cape 
 
Important Dates 
Abstracts Due:   29 April 2016  
Notification of authors: 16 May 2016 
Full Papers Due:    30 June 2016 
Final Papers Due:      8 August 2016 
 

Students who are interested to participate are requested to e-mail their abstracts and contact 
information to Ms Sandy Heydenrycht by 29 April 2016 at crses@sun.ac.za or contact her on  
021 808 4069. 
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